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Good evening Vanners and thank you to our veterans as we celebrate Veterans Day this week. Well we 

had our work party this weekend at the museum and boy did we get a lot done. Really special things go 

out to Brian and Russ from green demon vans, John Burger, Maddog, Eric Walker and his father-in-law 

down from Chicago and a special guest appearance by our current national champion Billy Otto. We got 

a bunch of banners hung up, John did a great job of dusting everything in the museum and we got a lot 

of other paper items sorted out. All of this went on so that we can get the museum ready for you to visit 

for our upcoming Christmas party fundraiser. Hopefully you’re calling the hotel and making your 

reservations as all of our plans are starting to come together. Please look over the attached flyer and if 

you have any questions please contact me via email or give me a call at 727-207-3128. Please remember 

we are going to supply the meat for our Saturday night dinner and all we ask that you please bring a 

covered dish. The donation is $25 Per person or $20 if you are a current museum member. If you plan to 

arrive early remember we have the pub crawl on Thursday, pizza party Friday night at the hotel and 

plenty of festivities all day Saturday at the hotel. We will also have tours of the museum Friday morning 

Saturday morning and Sunday afternoon. Hope all of you had a great weekend and keep on Vannin! 
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